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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2017 3:28 PM
To: Matthew Vogel
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing - (E-filing ID = 50076)

The document presented has not been accepted by the Office of Commission Clerk per CLK/Menasco’s 
telephone conversation with AFD/Vogel.  Advises consumer correspondence to be forthcoming. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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